June 2, 1994

K.S. "Bud" Adams, Jr.
Houston Oilers
P.O. Box 1516
Houston, Texas 77251-1516

Dear Bud:

Thanks for considering my request for you to introduce me at the 1994 Oklahoma Hall of Fame event on November 5, 1994. I certainly understand scheduling constraints. You were my first choice. There are plenty of other options but I just felt that it should be you. I will now probably ask Ada Deer, Assistant Secretary Julian Offmin, U.S. Deputment & Julian.

If the invitation is still open, Charlie and I still plan to join you and your family at a Houston Oilers game at some point in the future when things are not quite so hectic.

I will be in Houston briefly on June 10th for a late afternoon meeting with the Cherokee group and other activities.

Again, thanks for your continued support of the Heritage Center. Warmest regards to you and your family.

Sincerely,

Wilma P. Mankiller Principal Chief